
From: Liz Young 
Sent: 24/05/2022 8:29:00 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: 0A2022/0662 1/63-67 The Corso, Manly 

To Whom it may Concern, 

My apartment is on the Rialto Lane side of the Peninsula Beachside Apartments at 25 
Wentworth Street, Manly, directly opposite the above property. 

The above development is concerning due to noise, loud music, inebriated guests leaving the 
property, all of which will create a huge disturbance to local residents. My objection is also the 
closing time of the pub and that the live music will be a great disturbance to me and residents 
in my building. I have lived with excessive noise going into the early hours of the morning by 
local pubs, for many years. It is a constant problem and I am woken most weekends after 
midnight due to the extreme loudness of music and patrons leaving the venues. 

This area is not only a public dining/drinking/shopping area, it is hugely residential. 
Consideration must be given to local residents who will be greatly impacted negatively at night 
in particular by the above development. 

yours faithfully, 

Elizabeth Young. 

538/25 Wentworth Street 
Manly. 2095 
www.vedicmeditationmanly.com 
www.lizyoungartist.com.au 
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